
Flat Springs 
Baptist Church 

4148 Deep River Road 

Sanford, NC  27330 

(919) 775-5922 

  www.flatspringsbaptist.com 

 

 

Flat Springs Baptist Church is a family of believers  

      who seek . . . 

      to Glorify God,                                                                                                   

                                  to Guide others to Christ,      

                                       to Grow in our faith, and                                                                          

                                            to Give of ourselves  

Church Email fsbc4148@windstream.net  

Allan Blume, Transitional Interim Pastor  allanfsbc@windstream.net 

Ella Lazenby, Minister of Music ellafsbc@windstream.net 

Leonard Harris, Minister of Music Emeritus 

Barbara Miles, Church Secretary                  fsbc4148@windstream.net 

Regina Mangum, Organist                                             Gail Luck, Pianist 

We are in the process of updating our current ongoing prayer list. If you 
see someone’s name removed, please let Barbara know so she can add 

it back. Periodically updating Barbara on name(s) you have submitted 
will help keep this list current. 

The prayer of the righteous is 

powerful and effective 

- James 5:16 - 

Current  

Julie Cameron 

Brad Coltrane 

Rebecca Coltrane 

Ronnell Dowdy 

Audrey Hash 

Art Henry 

Lindsey Hurley Holt 

Randy Keck 

Ricky Lawton 

Cathy Smith 

Joey Stewart 

Ongoing 

Annell Almand 

Phil Allen 

Lynn Barker  

Pam Blume 

Bill Cotten 

Shirley Cotten 

Eddy Covil 

Lou Anne Griffin 

Barbara Johnson 

Heather Hickman 

Joe Luck 

Lisa Luxton Martin 

Molly Margaret O’Quinn 

Henry Walker 

Jesse Walker 

Larry Wicker 

Roger Worrell 

Last Week at a Glance  

Weekly Budget  Requirements $ 6,625.00 

Budget Received on   7/9/2023  $ 2,922.49 

Designated:    $ 600.00 

Cemetery                 $   25.00 Youth Fund       $  250.00   

Baptist Men’s         $ 100.00 WMU                 $ 100.00   

SAM Ministry         $   25.00     

WMU - Deep River School $ 100.00    

 Total Income:  $ 3,522.49 

Sunday School: 110                  Worship Service: 149 

 

John Quiggle  - 
Chairman (2023)  

Steve Cotten (2023) 
Brad Boisvert (2024) 

Davis Harris -  
V. Chairman (2023) 

Tom Luck (2024) 
Reid Cagle (2025)

Stephanie Bridges - 
Secretary (2024) 

Fedd Walker (2025) 
Roger Worrell (2025) 

Our Deacon Ministry: 

Deacon of the Month: Tom Luck  

Nursing 

Home 

Peggy Blume 

Ernestine Bridges 

Gary Doby 

Jean Tillotson 

 

Homebound 

 
John Floyd Bridges 

Neil Medlin 

Ruby Medlin 

John Porter 

Fran Thomas 

JoAnn Thomas 

Military/ 

Civil Service 

Keith Garner 

Trevor Owens 

Luke Shaver 

Kyle Sine 

 

Birthday Blessing:  

Charles Phillips - 16th Rick Bridges - 19th John Porter - 19th 

Bobby Hurley - 17th Bunnie Hight - 19th Reice Wilder - 19th 

Deliah Schoolcraft - 17th Jamie Phillips - 19th Tony Ragan - 20th 

Cash Rooker - 18th  Karen Jackson - 23rd 

As you celebrate your special day, may God always guide you  
and show you the way to righteousness and happiness. 

Reach Out Crisis Pregnancy Center 

Reach Out Pregnancy Center has announced 

current and sudden needs including baby wipes, 

baby lotion, diaper cream and newborn size diapers.  

WMU made a delivery this past Thursday and will 

make another delivery this coming Thursday.  If you are able to 

donate any of the highly sought after items, the collection bin is in 

the Atrium.  The Center is staffed to take donations Monday through 

Thursday from 10:00 until 3:00.  

 In Memory of Atlas Phillips 

Linda Wilson 

5
th
 Sunday Night Sing 

All are invited to come and share in an evening of music and 

fellowship for our 5
th
 Sunday Night Sing.  

Sunday,  July 30
th
 

6:00 pm Special Music and Hymn Sing 

7:00 pm Ice Cream Social 

http://www.flatspringsbaptist.com/
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net


Morning Worship Service 

July 16, 2023 

Welcome Visitors!  We are pleased to have you visiting with us today.  If 

you are visiting for the first time, please take a moment to fill out a visitor’s 

card located in the pew in front of you so that we may have a record of your 

visit.  We provide nursery for ages 0-2 and Children’s Church, after the 

children’s sermon, for ages 3-4. 

Opportunities for the Week: 

Sunday (16th) 8:00 Baptist Men’s Breakfast 

 9:00 Sunday School 

 10:00  Morning Worship  

 11:15 VBS - Staff Volunteer Training 

 2:00 Puppet Practice 

 4:30 Forgiveness Study (Joy Classroom) 

 6:00 Youth 

Monday (17th) 10:00 Doras Sew Day 

Wednesday (19th) 6:00 Children Program 

 6:30 Mid-Week Service  

 7:15 Chancel Choir Rehearsal 

Saturday (22nd) 9:00 Outreach @ Kiwanis Park 

 10-12 Youth Fishing / Rock Painting  

Sunday (23th) 9:00 Sunday School 

 10:00  Morning Worship  

 3:00 Youth Pool Party 

 4:30 Forgiveness Study (Joy Classroom) 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                

CHIMING THE HOUR & LIGHTING THE CANDLES        

INVOCATION         Diaconate Member 

CALL TO WORSHIP                                                         Chancel Choir 

*OFFERTORY HYMN NO. 360                                      “We Will Glorify” 

OFFERTORY PRAYER   
WE WORSHIP GOD WITH HIS TITHES AND OUR OFFERINGS                                

*DOXOLOGY   

HYMN  NO.  349 “To God Be the Glory“ 

CHILDREN’S SERMON  Martha Ragan 

PASTORAL PRAYER                                                  Rev. Allan Blume  

CHOIR SPECIAL            “I’d Rather Have Jesus”             Chancel Choir 

*SCRIPTURE                                                              Ephesians 3:20-21  

MESSAGE                      “God Is Able”                         Rev. Allan Blume  

*INVITATIONAL HYMN NO. 231 “Breathe on Me” 

BENEDICTION  Rev. Allan Blume  

BENEDICTION RESPONSE                                                  Chancel Choir 

*CONGREGATON STANDING  

Reminders July 23rd July 30th 

Children’s 

Church 
Daniel & Kalah McFarland Joey & Shana Thomas 

Children’s 

Sermon 
Justin Covert Martha Ragan 

Nursery Martha  

 

Collection for “Outreach Mission”  

helping serve the needs of the homeless. 

June 18 - July 16  

What we need, these souls need. 

Twin Sheet Sets  Standard Pillows and Pillow Cases  

Toilet Tissue Paper Towels Laundry Detergent 

Tissues Flashlights & Batteries   

Roasting Pans Foil & Plastic Wrap Kitchen Towels 

Bar Soap Shampoo Feminine Products 

Diapers  Baby Formula Combs & Hair Brushes 

Bibles Cotton Socks for Men & Women  

Vacation Bible School  

August 6-10, 2023 

6:00 pm to 8:30 pm 

Scan code to register. 

Youth Fishing / Rock Painting Event  

This Saturday, July 22
nd             

10-12 pm 

 Meet in fellowship hall 

Outreach @ Kiwanis Park  

this Saturday, July 22
nd  

           9 - 11 am 

We are giving bottles of  water and offering prayers at  Kiwanis Park 

in Sanford.  Please join us, as we reach out to our community. 

Also, if you can help us with bottles of water, please put them in the 

little kitchen by July 19th (Wednesday), as we will be putting a 

message on the bottles! 

Printed copies of the Financial Reports from the last 

business meeting are on the railing at the piano & organ.  

After today, they will be moved to the Atrium in the 

publications holder on the wall.   

“Brethren, We Have Met to Worship” 

Giving Opportunities 

You have been wonderfully generous by donating new and 

gently used shoes as well donations for our local 

homeless shelter.  Today, we end these collections and 

begin preparations for delivery to the drop-off sites.   Please be on 

the look-out for good deals, coupons, and sales of back-to-school 

supplies.  Once Deep River School responds to our request for 

specific information, we will publish the list of needed supplies.  It is 

safe believing that Clorox wipes, boxes of tissues, and 

quality book bags will be on the list.  If purchasing book 

bags, be sure to check seams and zippers for durability. 

Transition Team Begins 

A significant part the transitional interim pastor’s work is to guide the 

church through a process that clarifies the church’s identity. In other 

words, church members are involved in five groups (or teams) that 

examine the church’s heritage, mission, connections, leadership, and 

future. The first group is beginning their work this week.  

The Heritage Team members are: 

Pray for each one as they work on their assignment. The whole 

church will be involved in all five teams, so be ready to share your 

insights along the way!  

Calling all Puppeteers!    

If you are interested in being a puppeteer at the 5th Sunday Night 

Sing on July 30th, please come to the practice at 2:00 today! 

Sunday, July 23, 2023 

3:00-8:00 PM 

Grilling out hotdogs and hamburgers 

Location:  Meet at Church 

(Crystal Smith Ross House) 

Tommy Bridges Bobby Hurley Jack Marks Mel Shaver 

Martha Cagle Tom Luck Diane Quiggle   


